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8 September 2015 

 

Pamela Caird 

Gas Industry Company 

Level 8, The Todd Building 

95 Customhouse Quay  

WELLINGTON 

By email: submissions@ea.govt.nz 

Dear Pamela 

Submission on Special Allocations to Replace Initial 

with D+1 Allocation Results 

Genesis Energy Limited welcomes the opportunity to provide a submission to the 

Gas Industry Company (“GIC”) on the consultation paper “Special Allocations to 

Replace initial with D+1 Allocation Results” (the Paper) dated 10 August 2015.     

We are comfortable with the trial proposal as outlined in the Paper.  Having said 
this, we would want to be consulted with again on any revision of the rules 
required should the GIC proceed with implementing D + 1 as standard. 
 

I will be leaving Genesis Energy shortly so if you would like to discuss any of 

these matters further, please contact Jeremy Stevenson-Wright on 04 495 3340. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rebekah Plachecki 

Regulatory Advisor 

 

11 Chews Lane 

PO Box 10568 

The Terrace 

Wellington 6143 

New Zealand 

 

Genesis Energy Limited  
 
Fax: 04 495 6363 

 


